
Public comment re item 35 

 

There is understanding that a bus shelter will be erected in Harris Ave at the junction of 

Minos Road, as an OAP who lives just there, I would strongly object due to reasons of recent 

events. There have been acts of vandalism around this area , and a bus shelter will only attract 

more gathering of their groups. Bus passengers around here are few, anyway, the last time we 

had one,    ( shelter ) it suffered the fate that unfortunately all do , abuse and destruction 
 


